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Dear Ms Schlagenhaufen,

thank you for subscribing to our official MED1stMR newsletter. We will keep you
informed about events, research activities and results of MED1stMR! The Horizon 2020
project successfully started with the kick-off event in June 2021 and is in full progress.
All partners are collaboratively working on the tasks towards developing innovative

mixed reality (MR) training for European medical first responders.

In the first period of the project, the focus was to uncover the needs and wishes of the
end users for future MR training. This was done by conducting workshops and
meeting with all end user partners. The first results are already considered in the
system architecture and will be implemented and tested in an iterative and agile way.

Thereby, we thrive to achieve our project goal fo increase the resilience of medical first

responders by developing novel MR training.

Insights into end users Requirement workshops
needs for MR training conducted

MED1stMR has completed the MED1stMR conducted the requirement
requirement workshops in the previous workshops to identify the needs of the end
months and gathered valuable insights users within the consortium for the future

into the wants and needs of the end users. MR training.
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You want to learn more about MED1stMR? Visit the website and social media channels!

Best regards,
MED1stMR Consortium
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